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GLU STUDY 

 We will ask you to supply once-
only two self-collected vaginal 
swabs, similar to the swab test all 
pregnant women in the NT are al-
ready doing. 

 

 

Your information will be kept confi-
dential and the swabs collected will 
not have your names attached. We will 
then send swabs to a laboratory in 
Western Australia to find out what bac-
teria is present that may be the cause 
of pre-term birth. 


